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I strongly support SB210. 

 

In passing this bill I strongly believe that this will increase voting transparency and integrity 
with all Oregon elections.   It is imperative that the voting process in Oregon return to in-
person voting with voter verification in order to preserve the election process. 

 

Thank you.   


